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LD 537

I am writing in support of LD 537: An Act to Prohibit the Doxing of a Minor and to
Authorize a Related Civil Action.

As a father raising three children in the digital age, I feel it is critical for our legal
system to evolve in tandem with the new challenges that social media create for our
children. The idea that someone can torment a minor online with impunity is wrong.
LD 537 would provide another tool for the judiciary to help keep our children safe
from online harm. Please vote to support the passage of LD537.

Thank you for your time and your willingness to read this testimony.
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